
 

 

Welcome Back 

I hope you all had a good Easter holiday. The children have enjoyed seeing their friends again 

and have quickly settled back into school life. 

The School Day 

With so much to fit into the school day, it is so important that your child gets here on time. 

Your child is engaged in exciting non stop learning from 8:55am to 3:10pm!  Being on time is so 

important! Even more so if your child requires extra support to address gaps in their learning, 

as this takes place in the first half an hour of the day. 

Homework 

Just a quick reminder that you will find homework on Fridays on Class Dojo. The children who do 

the task love telling me about it and sharing it with their friends. Please also make sure that 

you find time to read with your child every day. Remember it is not just reading the words that 

is important but also talking about the story. Thank you once again, to those of you who support 

your child and help them learn. 

Celebrating Learning at home  

Thank you for the Easter holiday photographs. The children once again enjoyed looking at and 

talking about them with their friends. Remember you can send photographs anytime if your 

child has been somewhere or done something that they want to share with us all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oral Hygiene 

Oral hygiene is now part of the EYFS curriculum. To promote the importance of looking after 

our teeth we now have a dentist in our role-play area! Jack the puppet will be the first patient! 

The children have been very busy practising cleaning and making teeth! 

Learning is fun! 

This term our overarching theme is, ‘From seeds and eggs, amazing things grow’. We will be 

planting seeds as well as finding out about the range of animals that hatch out of eggs. We have 

already found a mystery egg in our garden and can’t wait to see if it hatches!  

Go to our class page on the school website page if you want to find out more about what your 

child will be learning this term. 

How you can help 

Home reading books and book bags need to be in school on Mondays and Thursdays.  

Make sure you have signed up to Parent App so that you receive all letters and don’t miss out. 

Complete the weekly homework tasks and read with your child each night. 

Miss Wells 


